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Dear sir,

I wish to register my objection to the possible creation of a travellers site in
Leicester lane,Cubbington.

The residents of Cubbington are already under threat of the proposed
construction of HS2 and the disturbance caused by heavy construction vehicles that
will use the proposed construction/maintenance depot at Furzon. Other on going
threats are that of construction on green belt land in the area and that of altering the
parish boundary in order to bring North Cubbington into Leamington.

[ consider that the additional threat of a travellers site is a threat to far for
the residents of Cubbington as I cannot see it benefiting the parish at all and in all
probability doing the opposite.




